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Dear Mr. Singer, 
 
My wife and I would like to thank you and your staff for your great effort in defending our case. We 
sincerely believe that it is your vast knowledge and expertise that had made this judgement possible 
along with the blessings of the Almighty. 
 
Regards, 
 
Taslima Wadud 
Asif Moksud 
Asif.Moksud@wcom.com 
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Dear Sirs, 
 
It has been a pleasure dealing with your offices. Your prompt response and professional approach gives 
us confidence in referring prospective immigrants to avail of your services". 
 
Regards, 
 
Christopher & Amira Peter 
christypeter@hotmail.com 
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Dear Mr. Singer. 
Let me take this opportunity to express my thankfulness to you and all your stuff as well, for your help in 
this matter. It was so pleasant for me to have a deal with professional service you provide in the 
Canadian Immigration field over such a long period of time. And now without any hesitation I can 
recommend to everyone that your service is really most reasonable, reliable and professional I have ever 
deal with. Everything you do is great. Keep doing this way. And once again I want to say: Thank you very 
much. 
 
My best wishes,  
Mrishchuk Evgeny 



Eugeny_Mrishchuk@kumtor.com 
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Dear Mr. Singer,  
 
Thank you very much! Well done!  
 
There is nothing more satisfying to me than to receive this good news. Your efforts and your service give 
us this opportunity to realize our dream.  
 
Best regards,  
Yu Li  
yu_zh@pacific.net.sg 
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Dear Mr. Singer  
 
The cooperation with the Singer office has been very satisfying service we have ever had  
 
I'd like to take this opportunity to thank Mr. Singer and all staff in Colin R. Singer Attorney for your 
services representing me and my family at the Canadian embassy in Paris for the process to obtain our 
permanent resident visa.  
I really appreciate your highly professional service. 
 
Kind regards  
Vladimir Bershak  
E-mail: bersh@nvrsk.ru 
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Dear All at Colin Singer Office.  
 
First of all, we'd (Vanty and I) like to thank you all of you from the bottom of my heart.....You might not 
know this, but you guys are part of our changing life...You guys help us to move to Canada, the place that 
I might spend the rest of our life....Once we arrive in Canada, I wish to meet and greet you all.....  
 
Jean Jewry Ramos  
jewry_ramos@hotmail.com 
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Colin R. Singer and associates are professional, resourceful and dependable. I selected Colin R. Singer 
over the other lawyers because of their competitive service fee, excellent credibility, and convenience on-
line service. He explained all the steps and procedures in clear and concise manner from beginning to the 
end. All my questions were addressed promptly over the e-mail; this is a cost-and-time-saving advantage 



and very convenient to my situation. 
 
I got married during the process and different rules were applied to my application process, but his staff 
made the transition so easy and quick; I was surprised. Our application got approved within 3 or 4 months 
after my applications were dispatched. My interview was waived, I believe, due to a well-prepared 
documentation combined with Colin R. Singers' expertise in presenting my case. We got our Permanent 
Residence Visa within a month after we submitted the Landing Fee. 
 
We are very glad and satisfy with the service and assistance Colin R. Singer and staff had offered us. We 
also believe he would provide the same quality service to you or your family. I hope this testimony would 
help you in making decision to pick the right lawyer for you. 
 
God Bless,  
Jerry and Vanty  
Email: jewry_ramos@hotmail.com 
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Dear Mr. Singer,  
 
Upon reading many positive client recommendations and learning about your services through various 
immigration forums and Internet sites, I decided to seek your assistance in obtaining my Canadian 
permanent residency. I'm very glad to say that those recommendations were very true to their words, and 
through your excellent, prompt, and professional services, I was able to get an interview waiver and my 
actual permanent resident visa in less than 7 months after all my documents had been submitted to the 
Canadian consulate in Buffalo, New York.  
 
I truly thank you and all of your staff for the highly efficient and courteous service, and I will most certainly 
keep you at the top of my recommendation list for whomever requires immigration assistance to Canada. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
-Nieraj  
sing6907@uidaho.edu 
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It’s easy to give a testimonial for somebody who provides a service like the CCIRC. Anything that is 
related to immigration is always a big confusion due to the number of documents and procedures 
involved. People at CCIRC make it look like as easy as 1-2-3 and they do go an extra mile to make sure 
we understand what is needed and assist and sometimes actually get whatever is needed during the 
process. I sincerely appreciate your co-operation and wish you success in years to come.  
 
Thank you  
Manju  
Manjunath@manh.com 
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I'm one of the lucky ones because I received my Landing Paper in 6 months' time but above all, I would 
like to thank you and your staffs for handling my case in a professional and efficient manner. All of my 
questions that were emailed to you were promptly replied all the time. That's a great relief especially for 
someone who is desperately in need of an answer.  
 
I would highly recommend your service to anyone who is thinking of immigrating to Canada. Good job!!!!!  
 
Choon  
choonyin@hotmail.com 
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Dear Mr.Singer!  
 
I would like to express my sincere acknowledgements for a decisive role You played in successful 
outcome of my immigration process. And it is necessary to emphasize that highest level of Your 
professional approach to the needs of the clients, quality of the services I've been provided with and 
outstanding expirience in such sensitive field as Canadian Immigration Legislation really impressed me.  
 
I am still keeping in my mind all the steps I've taken with Your support during this exciting and maybe 
most important process in my life:  
 
April 19, 2000 - applications prepared by You together with the supporting documents had been sent to 
the Canadian Embassy. Your advice concerning the Immigration Office for submission was a crucial 
factor at this stage, because if I had submitted my application to another Embassy - the one I initially had 
considred - I would have lost at least two years.  
 
May 10, 2000 - I received my filenumber.  
 
Oct. 18, 2000 - You informed me about interview date scheduled for Dec 05, 2000  
 
Nov. 18, 2000- I received a courier package from You containig the medical forms and a comprehensive 
Self-Direct Employment program prepared for me.  
 
Dec. 05, 2000 - I attended a selection interview at the Embassy. Your support was a crucial factor once 
again - having shown the officer Your SDE, I didn't hear any further questions regarding my plans as for 
employment in Canada.  
 
Dec. 19, 2000 - I passed trough medical examination.  
 
Jan. 19, 2001 - With Your kind help a proof of funds and Right of Landing Fee were sent to the Embassy.  
 
Mar. 19, 2001 - You informed me that You received the visas.  
 
Mar. 23, 2001 - I received the visas.  
 
As I mentioned above, It was exciting and very important process.Though It might have turned into very 
nervous and stressful without help and assistance from such proffessionals as You.  
 
Finally I would like to wish You new achievements in Your professional field.  
 
Best regards.  
 



Vadim, Ukraine. 

 
12 

I believe this is a wonderful opportunity to tell you how greatly I appreciate your assistance at all stages of 
the immigration process. You personnally, and other members of CCIRC team, expertly advised me on 
preparing the required documents, patienty answered all my questions and inquiries, helped to choose 
the Embassy to apply to (and I must say it proved to be an excellent choice!), led me step by step helping 
to bring my rather complicated case to the successful outcome. I can recommend your services to any 
person planning to immigrate to Canada and hope to have the pleasure of turning to your help in future.  
 
With the very best wishes to you and and all members of CCIRC staff,  
Irina Koudriachova  
irinakud@mtu-net.ru 
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Dear Prospective Applicant:  
 
A decision to immigrate to another country is a very serious one, and I believe that retaining the services 
of the right attorney is crucial to the successful outcome of the immigration application. Once I had 
determined that I wanted to live in Canada, I put much time and effort into finding an attorney that would 
be up to the standards to do the job.  
 
I first met Mr. Colin Singer and associates at a Boston, USA, area university where they were conducting 
a seminar on immigration to Canada. This senminar had been organizaed by the InternationalStudent 
Office. And, I must say, I was very impressed with Mr. Singer's level of professionalism and honesty. I can 
also assure you that this school's International Student Office would have never agreed to host this 
seminar if they had not determined that the students would be well-served by Mr. Singer.  
 
Once I determined that Mr. Singer's law firm was reputable, I took the extra step of contacting the Bar 
Association in Quebec to see if there had been any formal complaints against Mr. Singer and his firm. I 
was happy to hear that there were NO complainst at all.  
 
I must say that I am a very detail-oriented person on such an important issue, and contacted Mr. Singer's 
office many a time. His associates were invariably informative, polite, and understanding, and always took 
the time to answer my questions honestly.  
 
My special thanks go to Ms. Mayada Jamil who worked very closely with me on my file. I am happy to 
report that my application was processed successfully and I was granted that landed immigrant status. 
Ever since,I have recommended the services of Mr. Singer's law firm to many of my friends. What 
impresses me a lot about this law firm is that their process is one of honesty and integrity whereby they 
will inform the prospective client if they do not feel the latter has good chances.  
 
In a word, thank you very much to Mr. Singer and his associates. I am very grateful for a job well done.  
 
J.M.  
hasmarto@yahoo.com  
617-373-4676 
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Dear Mr. Singer  
 
I am very pleased with the proficient manner in which the law offices of  
Colin R. singer handled my independent immigration case. They were thorough  
professionals, replying promptly to every query and concern I had, patiently  
laying to rest all my concerns during the entire process and even after the  
visas were issued. The way the case was handled, it took me less than five  
months from the day I mailed the application to the time the visas were  
issued. I would recommend their highly competent services to anyone who is  
planning for a swift approval of their case. 
 
Regards  
Ritesh Banwar  
banwar@hotmail.com 
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Dear Mr. Singer, 
 
I am very confident in the expertise provided by Canadian Citizenship & 
Immigration Resource Center (CCIRC) Inc. The service of Mr. Colin R. Singer 
and his staff for my application pertains to Canadian Immigration under 
Independent category. I have always been given expedient service by his 
Office in providing me with the latest status, updates and requirements of 
the process. I would highly recommend the services of Mr. Singer and his 
staff. They have repeatedly provided me with the most outstanding, diligent, 
knowledgeable information and services. 
 
I am certain that anyone that has used the services of the Canadian 
Citizenship & Immigration Resource Center (CCIRC) Inc. has nothing but high 
praise for their work. I would also to comment on the personal side of Mr. 
Singer. Throughout my dealings with him, I have found him to be really 
patient, easy to talk to, always friendly, courteous and helpful. His Office 
staff is that includes Ms. Mayada Jamil is also very helpful, knowledgeable 
and well trained. 
 
This is one office that makes excellent use of modern communications 
technology to benefit the client. Help is available both on-line (e-mail and 
website) and on the telephone. The excellent website with all the content is 
a real source of current information for the client. I also received 
responses to my e-mail promptly. 
 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
 
Asif Moksud 
c-asif.moksud@wcom.com 
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At this point, I would like to thank you for all your assistance during 
the process. Your initial guidance and instructions during the process 
as well as the wealth of information we obtained from your website, were 
paramount to the ensure the success of our application. Please include 
our feedback and comments in your website so other applicants can read 
our experience with your services. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Andres Iriarte  
airiarte@onebox.com 
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Dear Mr. Singer, 
 
I would like to thank you for perfect service and excellent results my family and I achieved with your help. 
Without any hesitation I can recommend your law offices to potential visa applicants as a source of 
professional advise and help in dealing with a huge amount of paperwork required during the immigration 
process. 
I really appreciate your timely responses to all my inquires. My kindest regards to all members of your 
staff. They were very friendly and helpful. 
I wish you all the best in your business and I certainly will contact you in regards of obtaining Canadian 
citizenship when time comes. 
 
Yours truly,  
Kirill Klyashtorny.  
k_klyashtorny@hotmail.com 
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Dear Mr.Singer,  
 
Thank you for the excellent news!!  
 
There are no words to measure my joy and gratitude. Permanent residence in  
Canada will give me and the children that I plan to have in a few a years a  
free wonderful country to enjoy for the rest of our lives. This is indeed  
priceless.  
 
I had a wonderful experience with your company. Everybody was extremely  
responsive, helpful and understanding. You provide the quality of service  
that everyone who was unfortunate to be born in a third-world country can  
only wish for. God bless you and all your associates!  
 
My current address is as follows:  
 
Alexandra Bakhto  
12618 Varny Place  



Fairfax, VA  
22033 USA  
 
 
Very truly Yours,  
 
Alexandra Bakhto.  
A9316239@aol.com 
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Dear Mr. Singer, 
 
we would like to express our deepest gratitude to you and the 
staff in your Office for doing such an excellent job. The whole 
process, from the first contact to your office to getting our 
visas, took us 17 months, though our case wasn't the simplest. 
 
We were always able to get a prompt reply when we had questions - 
and we had them a lot! In this matter we would like to especially 
thank Mayada Jamil for her patiently answering our endless telephone 
calls and providing us with necessary information. 
 
We would gladly recommend your firm to anyone willing to immigrate 
to Canada. 
 
Thanks and Regards, 
 
Elena & Anton 
 
(new_vasiuki@hotmail.com) 
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Dear Mr. Singer:  
Thanks a lot for you and your staff for the excellent job you have done. You 
proved to be professional and trustable. It was a pleasure for me dealing 
with you. I highly recommend your office to any other scientist looking for 
immigration to Canada. I wish you more success and I hope you will help me 
to get the Returning Resident Permit because I don't trust anybody else!  
Yours,  
Rehab  
 
 
Dr. Rehab El-Shehawy  
Stockholm University  
Botany Institute  
S-10691 Stockholm  
Tel. +468163407  
Fax. +468165525  



Rehab.Shehawy@botan.su.se 
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Dear Mr.Singer/Mayada Jamil,  
Thank you very much for the news the success.Definately and certainly I would 
like to share my/our views for the kind of service we received from you but in 
other mail.  
I have no objection for the inclusion of my letter in your award winning World 
Wide Web site.  
My address is:  
Sanjay Dubey  
G.P.Zachariades(overseas)Ltd.  
P.O.Box 5632,Manama  
Bahrain.  
Ph.No. 00973-590015 (Main Office)  
00973-825475(Site Office)  
00973-594714 (Residence)  
The above address is postal address and the house address is:  
G.P.Zachariades(overseas)Ltd.  
Villa No.5,Camp No.3  
Avenue 73,AbuSaiba  
Bahrain.  
 
Thanks and Regards,  
Sanjay Dubey  
sanjaydubey1@usa.net 
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Dear Mr. Singer, 
 
I would like to commend you and your office staff on the way they have  
handled my immigration application. I know of a few other people who have  
contracted various lawyers to help them with their immigration process and  
none of them have had the kind of satisfying experience that i enjoyed with  
your office. 
 
I am sure that the interview waiver i received was to a great extent a  
product of your excellent documentation of my application. I thank you for  
making an other wise difficult and time consuming process easy any  
efficient. I wish you continued success in your industry. 
 
Regards, 
 
Fawad Mohammad  
mfawad@hotmail.com 
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Communication infrastructure in ghana is not developed 
as it is in canada and the visa application process 
encountered some dificulties. for colin r. singer,  
these didffulties were seen as challenges and he stood 
by me and succeded in getting the visas for me. 
 
This is a remarkable success story. therefore no 
matter where you live colin r. singer is capable of 
helping you to immigrate to canada as he has done for 
me. 
 
Felix O. Ampadu  
Kumasi Ghana  
ampaduf@yahoo.com 
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Dear Mr. Singer: 
 
The Naseem family would like to thank you for your professionalism, knowledge and expertise in the 
Canadian immigration process. From day one, we felt like home while communicating with you or your 
friendly staff. We had so many questions all the time but your office answered them in a firendly and 
professional manner. 
 
I'd not hesitate to recommend your office to other potential immigrants. I already have directed some of 
my friends to your office. Thanks again for a job well done. 
 
Amir Naseem  
anaseem@clcnw.com 
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In my name and my brother's family I'd like to thank you for your service 
and great news...you just made our day! 
 
Thanks again for the good news.  
Regards,  
Pamela Saravia 
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I have received in today's day ours Canadian permanent resident visas . I want to give my gratefulness 
on belhalf of my family and mine own for the successful culmination of this process ;the valuable 
consultantship and services lent by the signature COLIN R SINGER have been definitive to reach our 
goal . 
 
For the above mentioned I allow myself to recomend any person that wants to begin an inmigration 
process to Canada to use their services thoroughly .  
 



sincerely  
 
Edgar E Saravia  
rsaravia@andinet.com 
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At the beginning, when I gave a start to my plans to immigrate to Canada, I 
was convinced, that I will be able to conduct all the process on my own, 
without any assistance. I thought, there was no difficulty to fulfill the 
application forms and prepare other required documents and submit them to 
visa office, afterall. It is true, any more or less educated individual can 
do that. However, upon advice of friends, I decided to approach a lawyer, 
and you happened to be the one my good friend Alex Grigorian has advised me 
of, based upon his own experience. I visited your web site and got 
convinced myself on my initial decision. And when I saw the accompanying 
letter prepared by you to the visa office on our case, I understood, that 
letter was the core element of application rather than documents evidencing 
my skills and experience, along with your reputation which has likely 
played an important role. After my interview in Vienna I could have 
continued communications with visa office myself, but thoughts that there 
was a chance to come accross a necessity to write of another such document 
have prevented me to do so. Once again I had to accept , that each business 
must be done by its professionals and no business liked amateurs. 
 
Mr. Singer. I appreciate your assistance and thank you for your successful 
efforts. I do not mind if my comments appear on the web. However, I would 
ask you to do that after I leave Armenia , because, I have a too large 
surrounding here and do not want my name to appear in the media now. 
 
Best regards.  
Stepan Kanayan  
kanayan@cornet.am 
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My family and I would like to thank Mr. Colin Singer and your team, specially to Mrs. Mayada Jamil for 
your efficient services for to obtain our Canadian permanent resident visas in the independent category.  
 
As well, I greatly appreciate your support with my Self-Directed Job Search Program and your 
professional assistance in all our immigration process. 
 
Regards,  
Juan Gómez  
jgomez54@LatinMail.com 
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Dear Mr. Singer, 



 
Thank you very much for your assistance. My special 
thanks to Mayada Jamil for the excellent work. I wish 
you luck in your business and will recommend you to 
anyone interested in immigrating to Canada. I hope I 
will be able to see you in Canada. 
 
Thanks and regards,  
Andrey Bochkaryov  
andboch@yahoo.com 
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Dear Mr. Singer, 
 
I thank you very much for your splendid assistance in making this happen for  
Melvin, my children and for myself. I know that we had to hang on there and  
think really positive. My children are our lives possession and we want them  
to have a better live as well. God has guided us in getting a helpful and  
compassionate person. I know it is your profession in this kind of work but,  
you made it happen for us. Melvin apparently, will definitely make an  
outstanding letter straight from the heart. He is so happy and you can`t  
imagine how happy we all are! I would also like to extend my thanks to Ms.  
Mayada who has been so understanding when at times she has to make us feel  
comfortable and she reassures us that there is hope and we need a lot of  
patience. Also I don`t want to forget ,Terry who was so gracious enough to  
satisfy our doubts and questions that kept on going on and on in our minds.  
We want security, future, stability and being legal and be able to attain  
what we want to achieve. 
 
Very Truly yours,  
Patricia (Tracey) Lorenzana  
e-mail address:  
TRACYLOREN555@aol.com 

 
31 

Dear Mr. Singer, 
 
We are very pleased and grateful to you and your staff for being very  
instrumental to our success in obtaining permanent residence in Canada.  
Placing our trust in you was a very important and crucial decision since much  
of our future was at stake and my son had to enter college. However, after  
careful assessment of my qualifications under "Independent Category" and  
consideration of our status in the United States, you showed an undeniable  
determination that you could handle our case. You thus helped us climb over  
a huge stepping stone, and because of you, we can reach greater heights.  
Undoubtedly, you have lived up to your reputation of being reliable, and have  
been able to demonstrate a high degree of professionalism. After our  
selection interview, we may fully realize the value of your service and the  
confidence in knowing that we are backed up by your strong firm which has  



guided us throughout. Thanks to Ms. Jamil Mayada for accommodating us  
through the telephone and e-mail in addition to being supportive of our goals. 
 
Sincerely,  
Melvin Lorenzana  
MLOREN777@aol.com  
 
A further recommendation:  
 
Colin R. Singer is a very reliable attorney, and our aforementioned case of  
attempting to move to Canada was proven a success through his undeniable  
benevolence. The respect that was built between him and our family was  
mutualistic, as he strived just as much as we did to avail ourselves of a  
status. The countless hours of consideration had led us to a situation of  
inconfidence, but Mr. Singer's occupation with our task was a positive  
externality through the day we received our visas. If there is anyone that  
you ponder about approaching for service of a high order, Colin R. Singer is  
absolutely one's final destination. 
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Dear Mr. Singer, 
 
Thank you very much for all your cooperation 
and assistance in obtaining our permanent residence. We greatly 
appreciate for all the services that you have provided us for the 
past 11 months to reach our goal. 
 
It was about a year ago when I decided to apply 
for me and my wife. While searching for a good lawyer to guide us 
in the proper direction, your organization caught my attention. 
Till that time we are very much pleased with all the guidance that 
your organization has provided us. Every time I called for help, 
the response was immediate with all the necessary solutions that 
we needed. 
 
I hope we can meet soon so, me and my wife can personally 
thank you and everyone in your organization . My wife is making all the 
necessary arrangements for her departure. We are hoping to get 
everything taken care within next 1-2 months. We will let you know 
our exact travel date as soon as we finalize that. 
 
Again, please accept our appreciation from the bottom 
of our heart. We will be very happy to share this good news with 
everyone through your website. 
 
With regards, 
Francis Costa. 
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I have to express my utmost satisfaction in dealing with you and associates 
in your firm.  
 
I have no doubt from the beginning in realizing that I have and I am dealing 
with one of the most professional firm I have come across. 
When we entered the mandate it was so clear to me what support I should 
expect from your firm.  
 
Starting from the evaluation stage until the visa issuance stage my case was 
handled so professionally and the responses from your associates were very 
quick and very apt.  
 
I have already referred your firm's name to couple of my friends and I will 
have no hesitation in referring your firms name any prospective individuals. 
 
Thanking you and best regards. 
 
R. Shankar 
ShankarR@Exchange.Dubai.NCR.com 
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I'm very satisfied. Since July 19, 2001 I've happily got in my hands three Canadian immigrant visas for my 
wife, 
my daughter and me. Now I can look back for a while and assess how useful was to have a legal counsel 
to get them. At first, 
the free assessment you provided let me know that my case could be a successful one and I could decide 
to start to spend 
time, money and heart in trying to be accepted as an immigrant by the Canadian Government. At second, 
the presentation letter 
you wrote let the visa office preview all my strengths before they started to review 1.5 Kg of forms and 
supporting documents 
provided by me and reviewed by you. At third there was ever somebody who could hear me about my 
doubts and impatience and 
provide me opportunely with the certainty that all was running well. 
 
I chose Canadian Immigration Resource Centre between other many options because it offered a legal 
counsel not just an 
assessorship and they were able to get the reviewing of the case if visa were fortuitously denied. My 
sister who is since one 
year ago a permanent resident in Canada had used previously their services and was very satisfied with 
them as she got their 
visas and his current job. And last but not least the counselling fees were very competitive and had a 
partial money back 
guarantee very convenient. 
 
Once someone has decided to move to Canada to get better job opportunities and quality of life I’m sure 
he must have a 
legal counsel to assure he gets as soon as possible his visas and should have Canadian Immigration 
Resource Centre as his 
very first option. 
 



Best regards 
 
Andrés Jiménez 
 
dobleajr@yahoo.com 
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I'd like to take this opportunity to thank Mr. Singer and all staff in  
Canadian Citizenship & Immigration Resource Center (CCIRC) Inc. 
Law Offices of Colin R. Singer for your services representing me for the  
process to obtain my permanent resident visa. 
 
I really appreciate your highly professional service, and now without any  
hesitation I can recommend to everyone that your service is really most  
reasonable, reliable and professional I have ever dealt with. Everything you  
do is great. Keep doing this way. And once again I want to say: Thank you  
very much. 
 
My best wishes, 
Tanuj Jain 
tanuj1@hotmail.com 
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Dear Mr. Singer: 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your staff for your assistance in obtaining my 
permanent resident visa for immigration to Canada. The immigration process is complicated and the 
assistance of experienced professionals was necessary and greatly appreciated. 
 
You and your staff were helpful, accessible and thoroughly professional throughout the process and my 
questions and correspondence were addressed promptly. I would highly recommend your services for 
anybody considering immigration to Canada. I will also be pleased to provide reference should any 
prospective clients care to call or email me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
John W. Green 
Mason, Michigan USA 
517-324-2267 
greenj@mdot.state.mi.us 
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The Law firm of Colin R. Singer has provided me with outstanding service for  
processing my permanent residency in Canada. Their professionalism is beyond  
question and I would enthusiastically recommend their services to any friend  
or family member who wishes to immigrate to Canada. Thanks. 



 
Sudeep Dey 
dey_sudeep@hotmail.com 
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My wife and I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank Mr. Colin Singer and your team, especially to 
Ms. Mayada Jamil for your professional and efficient 
service to represent us to obtain our Canadian 
permanent visas. My wife and I had thought that it was 
going to be an arduous journey when we made a decision 
to apply for a permanent immigrant visas to Canada ten 
months ago. However we gradually realized that our 
case was handling by one of the most professional law 
offices in the world because Ms. Mayada Jamil and her colleagues were extremely patient to provide 
answers to any questions which worried us. I can say that there wasn’t any time wasted during the 
process of our application. We are extremely impressed by your efficiency.  
 
No doubt, we’ll highly recommend your offices to 
everyone who intends to immigrate to Canada, 
especially those who apply from East Asian countries.  
In addition, we may continue to require your 
assistance on immigration matters because you are the 
best law office, which is most  
reliable and professional I have ever dealt with. 
 
Best Regards, 
Peter Xu LU 
peterxlu@yahoo.com 
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Dear Mr. Singer,  
Good-morning. Thank you very much for your outstanding job for obtaining my immigrant visa. There is 
no doubt in my mind that I had choosen any ordinary Lawer - I have choosen "THE BEST LAW FIRM" to 
represent me. The Best thing with your firm is - the tone of all your staff is very appealing and soothing 
while dealing with the client. This efficient communication skills, on-time follow ups with your client and of 
course your functional experties are no doubt unbeatable. I wish you all the best to keep up the GOOD-
WORK. I had the confidence from the day one - I applied for my Canadian Visa - that I'll get the positive 
result. I was relaxed by giving my case to You - Mr. singer. All the steps taken by you are on time and 
very very professional. 
 
-R.R.Das-  
e-mail: vjethi@aol.com 
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Dear Mr. Singer, 



 
I would like to thank you and all your staff for successfully representing my application for permanent 
residence in canada. I must say that I was really impressed by your professionalism, detailed explanation 
on various issues to my complete satisfaction and above all their politeness and friendliness of your staff. 
I must mention Mayada Jamil who has been very helpful all along. Terry has been very friendly and 
informative in answering all my queries whenever I spoke to her. I made a right decision in choosing your 
office to represent my application. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Imran Iqbal 
iiusman@yahoo.com 
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I would like to take this chance to express you my total satisfaction with  
your service and work. From the beginning of the process until the end, you  
have been kind and communicative. I have been certain all time you are a  
very experienced and I would recommend you to anyone I know who will apply  
for canadian residency. 
 
And definitively, I will contact you again to handle my canadian citizen. At  
this time I have no idea or information about how would I apply for it. 
 
Thank you very much for your good work! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Abdel Agouzal 
IT Consultant Keane, Inc 
Ph:(414)-410-2000 
Email: aagouzal@hotmail.com 
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It is pleasure for me and my family to benefit from your professional experience. Today, we are all happy 
and sure that in a short time we can enter Canada and be entitled to a permanent residence. You have 
contributed to achieving our aim, that of being settled one day in Canada. This achievement is the fruit of 
a hardworking and experienced team. I will always remember your assistance and will be very pleased to 
recommend your service to anyone interested and motivated to immigrate to Canada. I will be in touch for 
your future advises.  
 
Again many thanks to you all “THE COLIN SINGER IMMIGRATION SERVICE”, enjoy a marvellous 
christmas and a happy new Year 2002.  
 
Nyarko-Badohu Dzifanu 
alex.nyarko@voila.fr 
 


